
SOMERS CEMETERY COMMITTEE Sub-committee workshop January 27, 2014 2 PM  Attendance:  The following are regular Cemetery Committee members who wished to be on the subcommittee assigned to organize information to be placed on signs that will be designed and purchased. Carole Pyne, George Warner, David Morgan, Patricia Loftus The following are guests who have been invited to participate in the subcommittee discussions. David McCaffrey, Jay Daleo (sextant / Rogers Memorials) Discussion points: A. A review of present wording.  It has been decided that present wording is not up to date (no mention of website access to regulations) and signs being 20+ years old need to be changed out to reflect contemporary requests within the outline of the regulations. B. Samples by photograph of signs from a number of local cemeteries were reviewed and ideas were gleaned from them.  A list of preferred items will be compiled for the next regularly scheduled meeting or an additional subcommittee meeting to be determined. C. Adjournment at 3:30 PM. D. Next regularly scheduled meeting: April 14, 2014 Respectfully submitted, Patricia Loftus Secretary 


